
From: LORRAINE.SELF@LW.com 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2004 4:18 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: AutoZone STA Supplement 
 
Hi Eleanor:  Attached is the substitute page for the STA request for AutoZone as 
requested.  I will be sending to you the supplement page for the Application  
for a New License shortly.  If I can be of further assistance, please advise.  
Thank you again for all your help.  You are the BEST! 
 
Best regards. 
 
Lorraine W. Self 
Communications Regulatory Analyst 
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP 
555 Eleventh Street, N.W., Suite 1000 
Washington, D.C.  20004-1304 
Direct Tel:  (202) 637-2269 
Cell. (571) 276-8960 
Home: (703) 979-1940 
Fax:  (202) 637-2201 
E-mail:  lorraine.self@lw.com 
www.lw.com 
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